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Good afternoon,
 
I am submitting comments regarding the updated optional use FMLA forms.
 
In general, the forms are too lengthy. Many medical providers charge patients to complete forms;
more are starting to charge by the page. By lengthening the forms, this creates an additional
financial burden on those who wish to apply for FMLA.
 
This could be alleviated by breaking the forms up into sections. The employee and employer
portions should be designated as separate from the health care provider portion. When the essential
job function is included on the employee or employer portions, this information could be provided
separately on the health care provider portion. By separating the health care provider portion, this
will create a less lengthy form for health care providers to review. Thus, the charge will be limited to
the patient and the health care provider will have an easier process in completion.
 
 
 
Regards,
 
Bridget Caswell | Director of National Technical Compliance - Absence Management
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Any personal data acquired, processed or shared by us will be lawfully processed in line with
applicable data protection legislation. If you have any questions regarding how we process
personal data refer to our Privacy Notice https://www.sedgwick.com/global-privacy-policy.
Any communication including this email and files/attachments transmitted with it are
confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If this message has been sent to you in error, you must not copy, distribute or
disclose of the information it contains and you must notify us immediately (contact is within
the privacy policy) and delete the message from your system.
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